Jane Rasely

From: Bill Eckel <william.eckel@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 2:56 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Madrona Hearing Examiner Comments
Attachments: Eckel Letter re Madrona.docx
Sir/Madame:

Please forward the attached comment letter to Stafford Smith, Hearing Examiner for the proposed Madrona School project.

Thank you.

Bill Eckel
william.eckel@gmail.com




